
JBC Monthly Status Report – June 2016 

DHS–CTC Building Project 

 

• On June 23, 2016, the committee reviewed and voted to approve a GMP 
Amendment for Early Work Packages which covers work starting the week of 
June 20, 2016 through October 7, 2016 and will be incorporated into the final 
document. 

• On June 28, 2016 the fencing began to go up to establish the perimeter for the 
construction site. 

• On June 30, 2016 PC Construction set up their temporary offices for the 
project. 


